
Click Here to Register Now

 JOIN US FOR A 

Meeting Video Link & Dial-in via phone available

Baltimore City Department of Public Works (DPW) invites you to learn more about its
Small Business Development (SBD) Growth by Design Training Program.

  PARTICIPANTS WILL LEARN ABOUT:
  • Upcoming projects in DPW’s 2020-2021 Procurement Forecast
  • Growth By Design training application criteria and curriculum
  • Why Growth By Design is the training opportunity you’ve been waiting for!

DPW is committed to developing the capacity of local, small and minority firms to better compete on 
Baltimore City projects. Companies with experience in site work, landscaping, underground utilities, 
construction management, scheduling, post construction clean-up, excavation, traffic control and 
pipeline installation are encouraged to attend this session. 

https://conta.cc/2KMudQW

